
Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, November 19, 2021

Click on the blue underlined links.

No School Next Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday.

Enjoy the time with your family.

Same LAB class on Monday and Tuesday: Music,

PE, Art, and Technology classes will not be

changing for Monday and Tuesday.  We will start

our new rotation after we return from break on

Monday, November 29th, which also is the

beginning of trimester 2. Report cards will be going

home with students on December 10th.

Vaccination Clinic at Town Hall on Sunday: The Town is sponsoring a clinic solely for children ages

5-11 on Sunday (November 21st) from 10am-4pm in the Town Hall.  The clinic for the second dose

will be December 12th, also from 10am-4pm.

● A parent or guardian must accompany the child ages 5-11. The Pfizer vaccine will only be

given to children who are ages 5-11.  No other vaccines will be available and no other age

groups will be vaccinated.

Another clinic will also be held at the NCES gym on Wednesday, December 8th, from 4-7pm.

Santa Letter: The Canaan Fire Company will be sponsoring the Annual Light Parade next Sunday,

November 28. Santa is returning to the pavilion for in-person visits following the parade.  There will

be a dropbox near Santa to mail a letter to the North Pole.  The dropbox may be a good idea for you

and your family as you may be concerned about safety for the in-person visit.  Note that all letters will

be answered.  If you would like a blank copy of the letter you may contact the office and we will send

one home in your child’s folder.

Library News: Here are some Thanksgiving videos from Scholastic for students of all ages, showing

what life was like for the Pilgrims upon arriving here: The First Thanksgiving.

Middle School Winter Program Registration Open: Click the link to register your middle school

student for regional basketball or art garage. Registration closes today. The Parent Meeting will be on

Monday.  The athletic director will send the meeting link to all who have registered.

YMCA Family Swim Afternoon: Our families and students are invited to enjoy an afternoon of family

swim and pool games today. Registration is required. Click the link for more information.

Happy Thanksgiving!

Dr. Roy

NCES Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MM2f4XcB3o30f3aBfhYtuMPBwmmnU6XU/view?usp=sharing
https://www.scholastic.com/scholastic_thanksgiving/webcast.htm
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tUhTb5C2ogL2kn1EXaYit8Cr6X_fKTEdwyXMSILZrzU/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aV0Wb3AUPtNP3pnwPXeg8Smv9DWG5BaB/view?usp=sharing

